
In accordance with Section 14:5-9.7 of the New  
Jersey Administrative Code, this notice is to advise  
you of planned vegetation management activity on 
transmission rights-of-way in your area. If there is work 
to be performed on your property, a representative 
authorized by Jersey Central Power & Light will notify 
you of the necessary work.
Our qualified tree contractor(s) will be sent out to  
maintain the vegetation. This work is necessary to 
enhance reliable electric service. All of our methods 
and applications are approved, consistent with industry 
standards, environmentally sound, and performed 
in accordance with the New Jersey Board of Public 
Utilities’ regulations referenced above.

Questions?
For answers to your questions concerning  
vegetation management work, please visit  
www.firstenergycorp.com/trees. 
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